
 
 

NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING TO MAKE 
 

                                THE NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
(ICKNIELD WAY, LETCHWORTH) (RESTRICTION OF WAITING) 

ORDER 2021 
 
Proposals 
 
The proposal is described in the attached draft Traffic Regulation Order and plan as well as 
Public Notice of proposals. 
 
North Hertfordshire District Council proposes to remove the Saturday restriction currently in 
place on the existing street Icknield Way.  
 
Supporting Information 
 
Following representations made to the Council, it has been recognised that removal of the No 
Waiting restriction on a Saturday will benefit the businesses on and around Icknield Way. 
 
The current restriction is No Waiting Monday to Friday 8am-6.30pm & Saturday 8am–12 noon. 
There are a number of businesses along this section of the road that would benefit from the 
Saturday restriction being removed. 
 
 
   --------------------------------------------------------- 
Further Information 

The proposed Order and Plans can be viewed at: 
 
Letchworth Parking Review | North Herts Council (north-herts.gov.uk) 
 
Any comments or objections must be sent by email to mark.hindmarch@north-herts.gov.uk  or 
in writing, stating the grounds on which they are made by 5.00pm on 14th April 2022 to the 
contact options set out below. 
 
For further information on the above proposal, please contact Mark Hindmarch, North 
Hertfordshire District Council, PO Box 10613 Nottingham, NG6 6DW 


